
 



Instructions for Drive-Thru Open House 

For any questions about the event or our safety measures please email 

hscevents@wwahomeschool.org 

During this event we ask that all families remain in their car and wear PPE when coming in contact with HSC staff.  

★​ ENTERING THE DRIVE-THRU OPEN HOUSE 

○​ Please enter where you normally enter and proceed in the direction you would for the car line.  

★​ DECORATING YOUR CAR 

○​ Just because we can’t be close to one another, doesn’t mean we can’t still “dress for the occasion”.  

○​ Families are encouraged to decorate their car to showcase their HSC spirit! You can decorate as little or as much as you want, and the theme 

can be anything!  

★​ LOST & FOUND 

○​ Our Lost & Found will be displayed in plain sight  so you don’t have to get out of the car to look for student items. 

○​ If you need to take a closer look at an item please let a staff member know and they will hold it up for you.  

○​ We will have staff members with PPE on to help grab items and deliver to your car.  

○​ Due to the circumstances, we will keep any remaining items over the summer and families will have a chance to look through items in the 

Fall when we return.  



 

★​ PROJECT PICK-UP 

○​ Please pull around to the front entrance of the building. We will have staff members posted throughout helping direct families where to go.  

○​ We will have student projects organized by family last name.  

○​ Student projects will be collected from all classes and placed inside a paper bag. Teachers and staff members will be wearing both gloves 

and masks while assembling paper bags to ensure the safety of our students. 

○​ If students have medication they will be placed inside bags along with their projects. 

★​ GRADUATION PHOTO BOOTH 

○​ The photo booth is FREE and we have a professional photographer coming to take your student’s picture.  

○​ We will email you the photo as soon as we have them available. 

★​ SAYING GOODBYE 

○​ The restrictions surrounding the Stay at Home and Safer at Home orders have made the end of the year particularly hard for our teachers. 

We know that many of our families will not be returning in the fall and we are deeply saddened that we didn’t get these last few weeks with 

our students like we have in years past. We are still encouraging families to stop by and wave goodbye to their teachers.  We love to see our 

student’s smiling faces, even if we have to stay six feet away from each other!  

 

For any questions about the event or our safety measures please email hscevents@wwahomeschool.org 

 


